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Between wrapping up our fall session and getting organized for the holidays, Skate Kingston 
had a very busy December. Thank you to all those who participated in our 1st Annual Holiday 
Showcase. Skaters did a great job performing their new programs in front of an audience and 
we raised $600 for the Kingston Food Bank!! 
 
START UP – Reminder the first days of skating begins Wednesday, January 2nd. 
 
LOCATION CHANGE – Reminder that Saturday, January 5th, all skating sessions will be at the 

Cataraqui Arena, located at 1030 Sunnyside Rd (near Sydenham Rd and 401). 

PA REFRESHER TRAINING: Thank you to all who participated in our PA refresher training! We 
are looking forward to your help in CanSkate again in the new year! 
 
GOOD LUCK – Good luck to all those participating in competitions in January! 
 
THEME WEEK – There will be a PJ Theme day on the following days in January – 21st, 23rd, 24th 
and 26th. Please wear your favourite warm PJs! We encourage all skaters to take part and 
have fun!! 
 
For questions and/or concerns, please contact our Directors of Skating Programs: 
Tonya Van De Ven at tonyavandeven@gmail.com 
Hilary Whitall at lil_whitall@hotmail.com 
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